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HR

From: usc@csm.symplicity.com
Sent: Thursday, November 06, 2014 8:55 AM
To: HR
Subject: Annenberg Career Link Position Approved

    
 

Dear Barbara Allen: 

The following position has been approved: 

OPB Seeks Joint Project Manager 

If students or alumni are interested in applying for this position, they will submit their 
applications as indicated on your posting. 

If you have any questions about your job posting, please feel free to contact 
Annenberg Career Development at meganh@usc.edu. 

Thank you for your interest in recruiting our students! 

Annenberg Career Development 
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